Getting things done — Lochee Road and
Mitchell Street #dundeewestend

Many thanks to the residents who recently highlighted to me the significant
damage to the community noticeboard at the Mitchell Street Centre — situated
at the junction of Lochee Road and Mitchell Street.

I raised this with the City Council and have since had the following helpful
feedback :

“I can confirm that an order was processed for our blacksmith and joiner to
carry out required repairs.”


http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-lochee-road-and-mitchell-street-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-lochee-road-and-mitchell-street-dundeewestend/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-tEDooiAFGVM/YOdCj_fqi_I/AAAAAAAAdcY/wwyrOKd-2UIDMZqF7qSo4gs1fVxDOenuwCLcBGAsYHQ/s605/Notice%2Bboard.jpg

